
Conservation Commission Meeting 
September 20, 2018 

 
 

John Bozak, Chairman    George Main 
Sandy Hutchinson     Don Leuchs 
Ed Cheever 
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was called to order by John at the 
Martha Sawyer Library at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The minutes of the Aug. 16th meeting were approved. 
 
Kevin Collins has decided to become a non-voting Associate member.   We will be 
looking into attracting another active committee member. 
 
A Maine National Guard representative will be looking at the Hebo Hybo Road as a 
potential project and the Selectmen are aware.  
 
Several members will be researching the history of the Hebo Hybo area. 
 
A kiosk for the project was discussed. 
 
The next meeting is Oct. 18, 2018. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Sandy Hutchinson 
 
Addendum:  We reviewed and discussed the 1st draft of the Community Forest 
Management Plan that Don had designed. 


